
Tel: 020 8270 4242 

Fax: 020 8595 4024 

Email: office@allsaintsschool.co.uk 

www.allsaintsschool.co.uk 

    
 
 

 

 

                                     Terling Road, Dagenham, Essex, RM8 1JT 

 

 

Head Teacher: 

Clare Cantle. BSc (Hons). MA(ed) 

_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

      

CC/LI 
 
14th December 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
What a fantastic term at All Saints we have had.  I would like to thank all in the All Saints family for their 
support and hard work. 
 
We have had a fantastic carol service, Christmas dinner event, charity Christmas jumper day and sixth 
form raising and giving week.  In addition, the Yr11 and Yr13 have worked hard to complete their mock 
exams. 
 
End of term arrangements 
 
Pupil will be dismissed from 12.00pm onwards on Wednesday 20th December 2023.  Pupils return to 
school at 8.40am on Monday 8th January. 
 
 
Key Dates for the Diary 
 
8th January   School return 
11th January  6th Form Parents Evening 
18th January   Year 11 Parents Evening 
16th February   Last day of Term 
26th February  School return 
7th March  Year 9 Parents Evening 
11th March   Yr11 Mock Exams second set 
18th March   Yr13 Mock Exams second set 
21st March  Year 10 Parents Evening 
28th March  Last day of Term 
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If you need to contact us please do not hesitate to contact us via the emails below 
 
Headteacher     office@allsaintsschool.co.uk 
1st Deputy Headteacher Mr S Bonnar  sbonnar@allsaintsschool.co.uk 
Deputy Headteacher Mr N Pauro  npauro@allsaintsschool.co.uk  
Lead Assistant Headteacher Mr S Page spage@allsaintsschool.co.uk  
Lead Assistant Headteacher Mr S Lucraft slucraft@allsaintsschool.co.uk  
 
 
 
 
Wishing you and your family a wonderful Christmas. 
 
With every good wish, 
 
 
 
 
 
Ms C Cantle 
Headteacher 
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